
 

 
 

 

 

                    
  

Spring Break – March 30 - April 1 
 

“Letter V Week” 
During this week, we’ll learn about veterinarians, vines and different 
types of vegetables and the good vitamins they provide. Tuesday, April 
6 will be Purple Day so wear something purple! Or better yet, dress 
only in Purple!!! 

 

“Letter W Week” 
During W Week we’ll learn about watermelons, weather and working. 
On Thursday, April 15, we’ll learn about where people work. On that 
day, please have your child come dressed as how they want to Work 
when they grow up! Fireman, nurse, construction worker, teacher – 
whatever they’d like! Have fun! Please wear something they can be 
comfortable in all morning. Can’t wait to take your picture for our 
year-end programs!! 
  

“Letter X Week” 
This week we’ll look at the letter X in the words “Exit” and “X-rays”. 
On Thursday, we’ll have Oval day and Number 11 day. Please come 
prepared to tell your class about something that is in the shape of an 
oval. 
 

                 “Kentucky History Week” 
This week we’ll look about the history of Kentucky. We’ll study the 
geography of Kentucky, some of our famous citizens, and our favorite 
events! On the last day, April 29, we’ll celebrate by having a Derby 
Parade; so wear your best Derby outfit!!!  
 

Registration open for  
2021-2022 School year!!  

Tuition will be $150 a month with a one-time $100 registration/supply fee. If you are 
reregistering for this Fall, please get all your forms and monies in by the end of April. 
Hurry as spots fill up fast! Visit our website www.okolonacc.org for our calendar & 
newsletter each month and for a copy of our new 2021-2022 handbook and 
registration forms. Also, if you have any friends or family with preschoolers, we’d 
love to have them! Just let us know and we’ll give you a handbook for them!!  
 
 

Happy April Birthdays!! 

                 April   1 –  Evie Bolin 
                 April 21 – Timothy McCabe 
                 April 28 – Mrs. Essex 

 
Moms and Muffins Day! – Thursday, May 6 

3’s moms at 11:30     4’s moms at 12:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                      3-year olds Spring Program! 
You’re invited to our 2021 Spring Program 

presented by our 3 year olds on Tuesday, May 18th, 
at 6:30pm in our Main Auditorium 

This year we’re hoping to have our end-of-the-year program for 
our 3 year old classes! Our “Spring Program” will be on 
Tuesday, May 18th at 6:30pm in our main auditorium. We ask 
that only the preschooler’s immediate family come wearing 
masks until they’re seated. There will be special seating 
arrangements so that we remain safely distant from other 
families. There will not be a reception in our lobby this year and 
we ask that if you’re going to chat with friends and family, that 
you go straight through our lobby and enjoy being outside. 
Students need to be in their classroom by 6:15pm!!  
 

 

4-year olds Graduation Program! 
You’re invited to our 2021 Graduation Program 

presented by our 4 year olds on Wednesday, May 19th, 
at 6:30pm in our Main Auditorium 

This year we’re hoping to have our end-of-the-year program for 
our 4 year old classes! Our “Graduation Program” will be on 
Wednesday, May 19th at 6:30pm in our main auditorium. We 
ask that only the preschooler’s immediate family come wearing 
masks until they’re seated. There will be special seating 
arrangements so that we remain safely distant from other 
families. There will not be a reception in our lobby this year and 
we ask that if you’re going to chat with friends and family, that 
you go straight through our lobby and enjoy being outside. 
Students need to be in their classroom by 6:15pm!!  

Let’s Do Lunch! 
Due to Covid19 rules,  we will only be having the Four year olds 
bring their lunch during the last week of May. During May 18-
20, the children in the Four year old’s classes may bring their 
lunch so they can practice having lunch at school this Fall. The 
3 year old’s classes will not be bringing their lunch. 

 

May 20 
Last day of Preschool 
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